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The Working Group for C37.100.1 Common Requirements for High Voltage Power 
Switchgear completed its work in March. No meeting was held at St. Pete Beach this year. 
 
The proposed new standard was submitted to RevCom and approved by that committee on 
May 1, 2007. The IEEE Standards Board will review the recommendation of RevCom at its 
June meeting and if ratified the documents will then go the IEEE Editorial Department. 
 
Final publication is not likely until before December 2007. 
 
In the meantime, copies of the final balloted version, draft 9, will be made available to Sub 
Committee and Working Group Chairperson for use in adopting the standard as a normative 
reference in new relevant equipment standards or those under revision. 
 
Larry Farr and David Stone have offered their services to review the work of the various 
working groups adopting this standard to answer questions and promote a unified approach 
to its integration into the IEEE Switchgear Standards. 
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